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Welcome to our new look school newsletter, filled with
information and useful dates for the diary.

If you need to contact the school please phone 01733
262696 or email office@npa.pkat.co.uk
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What a warm week it has been! Thank you for sending your children in with sun cream
on and hats and water bottles. When the weather is so warm, we reduce the amount of
time the children spend outside at lunchtime to reduce the risk of overheating.

Assessment Week
Well done to all the children in school who have completed assessments this week in
the very hot weather! These assessments will inform teachers’ end of year judgements
for each child which will be shared with you in their academic report in July. 

Non-Uniform Day
There will be a non-uniform day for all pupils on Friday 23 June. Children can come in
their own clothes and in return we ask for a contribution of any sort of chocolate for
the Chocolate Tombola stall at the Summer Fete the following week which is always
incredibly popular. We will send out a reminder nearer the time.

Year 6 Leavers – Save the Date!
This year, the Year 6 Leavers Events will follow a different format to previous years. On
Tuesday 18 July, parents will be invited to a Leavers Presentation at 2pm in the Key
Stage 2 Hall. Here children will receive a small gift and their leaving certificate, the
choir will sing and we will show a video compilation of the Year group.

Year 6 are then invited to return to school at 5pm for their Leavers’ Disco with lights,
music, cupcakes and a photo balloon arch. We will then make sure all parents receive a
photograph form the event of their child. Miss Dakin and Miss Mileham will send further
information in a separate letter.

STEM Kit Car
Yesterday, the STEM club had their first opportunity to test 
drive the car they have been building with support from 
Miss Mileham and Mrs Amos and staff at Perkins Engines. 
Dressed in boiler suits and helmets, they raced around the 
school playground surprisingly quickly! There are just a few 
minor adjustments to make and then they will be ready for
Race Day in Norfolk on Monday 26 June! 
Good Luck everyone!

Congratulations to Luna Class who raised an incredible £73.65 closely followed by
Polaris who raised £71.00 in the 5p bottle challenge. Overall over £400 was raised for
the STEM Club for future STEM club projects.

Have a lovely weekend everyone!

Mrs Sally Hudson  
Deputy Headteacher
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Stem Kit Car Race Monday 26 June Year 6 Stem Club pupils

Nova Day Tuesday 27 June Whole School

Cambridge Museum Visit Wednesday 28 June Year 3

Summer Fete Thursday 29 June - 3:20pm All welcome

Young Explorer Camp Tuesday 4 July to Wednesday 5 July Year 5

Open Classroom Week
Wednesday 5 July - 2:50pm

Thursday 6 July - 2:50pm
Friday 7 July - 2:50pm

All classrooms open

Shine Week Week beginning 10 July
Various events throughout
the week for pupils.  More

information to follow

Girls 4 Tech Visit to Mastercard Tuesday 11 July Year 6 girls

Reports to Parents Friday 14 July

Move Up Morning Monday 17 July
All pupils to meet their

new teachers

Leavers Presentation Tuesday 18 July - 2:00pm
Year 6 pupils and

parents

Year 6 Leavers Party Tuesday 18 July - 5:00pm to 6:30pm Year 6

Rocksteady Concert Wednesday 19 July - afternoon
Parents of Rocksteady

pupils

Last morning of school Thursday 20 July
All children finish at

1:00pm
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More pictures of this trip are on our twitter page

Year 6 had an amazing
time at Grafham Water a
few weeks ago! A day of

paddle boarding,
climbing and archery. We

were so proud of them
all and they definitely
deserved this reward

after so much hard work!

Last term, Year 5 hosted aworkshop to share theiramazing Brain Buddies workfrom their sessions with theMental Health Support Team.These children did a greatjob introducing our workshopand demonstrating some ofthe breathing techniques  #MentalHealthAwareness

EYFS, Luna class - first

cooking club in our school

DT area, The Launch Pad.

The children used knives

to cut their fruit, and

make a pattern on their

kebab stick with bananas,

strawberries and

marshmallows.

#ambitiousandproud 

Remember to follow
us on social media

for updates

Facebook and Twitter
@NovaPrimAcadamey 

Nova is in the NEWS again! We were very proud tohost our first STEM conference at Nova on behalfof PKAT and it was a huge success STEM &Sustainability GIRLS & BOYS in STEM Raise themup Build DreamsAmbitious & Proud #NovaVerseTheNOVA Way
Read the news story

R O U N D  U P

https://twitter.com/hashtag/MentalHealthAwareness?src=hashtag_click
https://twitter.com/hashtag/ambitiousandproud?src=hashtag_click
https://twitter.com/hashtag/NovaVerse?src=hashtag_click
https://uk.news.yahoo.com/schools-first-ever-twin-science-151500103.html?guce_referrer=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbS8&guce_referrer_sig=AQAAAHc6M7qEVGN0CbNEKBmFRL4xf1XBgkVO-ppGFQQdsGrzW_1R4HL-S4MjgX62GDB9wQJllNZXF76dTWOcYVj-9as9J8b0zYlqHOUm2KXX4SqsA3a_qKe-c72MFWMlV31cxcUR5Q1dy9Z7fvCLeXJbL_UeKMAiDhQwOk6Bcx4Wue8J&guccounter=2
https://uk.news.yahoo.com/schools-first-ever-twin-science-151500103.html?guce_referrer=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbS8&guce_referrer_sig=AQAAAHc6M7qEVGN0CbNEKBmFRL4xf1XBgkVO-ppGFQQdsGrzW_1R4HL-S4MjgX62GDB9wQJllNZXF76dTWOcYVj-9as9J8b0zYlqHOUm2KXX4SqsA3a_qKe-c72MFWMlV31cxcUR5Q1dy9Z7fvCLeXJbL_UeKMAiDhQwOk6Bcx4Wue8J&guccounter=2
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